
 
 
 
 
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE  
 
As the situation regarding coronavirus progresses across the South West and the UK, we would 
like to provide an update from our team. 
 
Our showrooms are currently open, with our teams taking all necessary precautions to limit the 
spread of infection. We are following all government advice provided to us at this time and will 
continue to do so.  
 
If you have an appointment booked with us, and would like to reschedule, please feel free to do so 
by contacting your local showroom. Our team are available to answer any questions you may have 
during this time - you can contact us by phone, via email or through our social media channels.  
 
We will keep you updated throughout this situation.  
 
Escape Bathrooms & Kitchens Team 
 


